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Please forward to the general manager 
Many thanks 
Sue Ryan  
Parkinson’s Support Group. 
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Parkinson’s Support Group  

41 Henwood Ave 

Wagga Wagga 

 

Wagga Wagga City Council 

Morrow St 

Wagga Wagga 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

The Parkinson’s Support Group meets at the Community Centre at Glenfield from 10.30am to 12.30pm 

on the third Thursday of every month except for January. 

When this booking was made it was suggested to me that I notify you regarding the cost of the          

premises. As we are a non for profit group of disabled people we are not financially able to meet these 

costs  

We as a group uphold all the COVID regulations set out by the health department and leave the premises 

clean and tidy as requested. 

 

With many thanks                                                                                                                                                                          

Sue Ryan                                                                                                                                                                                        

Phone: 0418455038                                                                                                                                 

sry70223@bigpond.net.au 
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